
June 7, 2018 

Dear Parents/caregivers of our new Kindergarten students: 

This year, we would like all of our Kindergarten students to have the 

same supplies at the same time.  Instead of giving each family a supply 

list, our teachers have compiled a list that will work for the classes and 

we will buy the supplies in bulk.   

The cost per child is $30 and cash or cheques (made payable to SD 68) 

can be given to the office at any time. 

We hope this makes it easier on families – you don’t have to do the 

back to school shopping yourself and it eliminates confusion at the 

beginning of the year. 

Each student will also need a backpack, a reusable water bottle and 

indoor shoes – Velcro closure, please. 

 

 


